Hello All,

Please read the proposed changes to the Articles of Organization that were put forward at the February meeting of the MVEMDA.

As mentioned in the attached "proposed changes" attachment, Richard Townes will be writing a suggested change to Article VII - Officers, which will include suggested changes to how Officers are selected. Richard Townes' suggestion will be circulated before we meet so that all will have a chance to review them prior to voting at the annual meeting. 

We will vote on all changes to the Articles of Organization and vote to select new Officers for the 2008 term at the Annual Meeting on Tuesday, March 11th, 2008 at 7pm at the County Building.

I have also attached a draft copy of the "Articles of Organization" in its suggested changed form for your review. Please disregard the wording in Article VII – OFFICERS until Richard Townes’ suggested change is circulated.

In regards to voting on these articles and the selection of Officers, it is important that all members attend the Annual Meeting. 

Chuck Cotnoir, Chairman
MVEMDA

